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Public consultation 

2020-21 Review of the Gas Marketing Code of Conduct 

The Gas Marketing Code Consultative Committee (GMCCC) invites public comment on its 
2020 review of the Gas Marketing Code of Conduct. 

The GMCCC is a statutory committee appointed by the Economic Regulation Authority. The 
Energy Coordination Act 1994 requires the GMCCC to undertake a review of the Code every 
two years and provide a report to the ERA.  

The Act states the purpose of the Code is to: 

…regulate and control the conduct of gas trading licences and gas marketing with 
the object of protecting customers from undesirable marketing conduct and 
defining standards of conduct in the marketing of gas to customers. 

The GMCCC has released a Draft Review Report which recommends some changes to the 
Code. The GMCCC invites submissions on the recommendations and any other matters 
relevant to the Code. 

Submissions addressed to Mr Jason Dignard, A/Chairman GMCCC are due by 4:00 pm 
Friday, 22 January 2021.  

Online:   www.erawa.com.au/consultation 
Email:   publicsubmissions@erawa.com.au 
Postal address: PO Box 8469, Perth WA 6849 
 

For general queries please contact Shane Riebeling, Executive Officer GMCCC on (08) 6557 
7920. 

For media inquiries please contact Jason Dignard, A/Chairman GMCCC, on (08) 6557 7917. 

 

 

Jason Dignard 
Acting Chairman GMCCC 
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